
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO.  2019-01-25-052 

 
TO          :          ALL MEDICAL DIRECTORS, CHIEF OF CLINICS,  
                         CHAIR THE DIFFERENT TRAINING HOSPITALS 
                  

                         PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT SOCIETIES,  
                         SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
                                                

FROM   :           JOSE FLORENCIO F. LAPENA JR., MA, MD 
              Governor-in-Charge, Committee on Research, Education and Culture 
 
CC         :           NATIONAL OFFICERS, BOARD OF GOVERNORS, FILE 
 
SUBJECT:           25TH ANNUAL PMA RESIDENT’S RESEARCH COMPETITION 
                          EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR ORIGINAL RESEARCH PAPERS 
 
DATE   : JANUARY 25, 2019 

                
Dear Colleagues: 
 
 Warmest Greetings! 
 
The 25th PMA Annual Resident’s Research Competition will be held in conjunction with 
the forthcoming 112th PMA Annual Convention and Scientific Meetings on May 15, 2019 
at the SMX Convention Center, Lanang, Davao City.   
 
Aware of your deep involvement in the Continuing Professional Development of our 
younger colleagues in the profession, the Committee would appreciate your 
cooperation and support in this annual Resident’s Research Competition. 
 
The contest is open to all Resident Physicians in the following categories, including their 
respective subspecialties: 
 
 Anesthesia     Dermatology 
 Emergency Medicine    Family Community Medicine 
 Internal Medicine    Neurology 
 Obstetrics and Gynecology   Ophthalmology 
 Otolaryngology Head and Neck Surgery  Orthopedics 



 

 

 Pathology     Pediatrics 
 Psychiatry     Radiology 
 Rehabilitation Medicine    Surgery 
 
In this regard, please be informed that the submission of ORIGINAL RESEARCH entries 
for the 25th Annual PMA Resident’s Research Competition is EXTENDED until 5 pm 
Friday, February 8, 2019.    
 
The rules and complete details of the contest are enclosed for your perusal. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
JOSE FLORENCIO F. LAPENA JR., MA, MD 
Governor-in-Charge, PMA Committee on Research, Education and Culture 
 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
 
BENJAMIN M. ALABAN, MD 
PMA Secretary-General 
 
 
 
JOSE P. SANTIAGO JR., MD 
PMA President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


